
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

8. WORKS, TRAFFIC AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE – REPORT OF 28 AUGUST 2006  
 

The Board resolved to adopt the following recommendations of the Committee’s 28 August 2006 
meeting: 

 
 8.1  DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr Bob McCreanor 
 
  Bob McCreanor addressed the Committee with concerns relating to safety issues at the 

intersection of Breens Road and Harewood Road. 
 
  The Committee received the information and then proceeded to consider the matter.   
 
 8.2 CORRESPONDENCE 
 
  Wooldridge Road Footpath 
 
  The Committee received a memo on a footpath assessment on Wooldridge Road.   
 
  The Committee requested that the footpath on Wooldridge Road be re-considered as a priority 

and that staff provide a costing of the footpath. 
 
 8.3 BREENS/GARDINERS/HAREWOOD INTERSECTION - SAFETY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
 
  The Board resolved: 
  
 (a) That the information be received. 
 
 (b) That the Committee support Option 4 (Installation of traffic signals at the intersection) and 

request a report back on ways of funding this option. 
 
 (b) That the Committee also support the installation of suitable safety measures outside  

395 Harewood Road and that staff work with the residents in obtaining a suitable safety 
measure. 

 
 8.4 MEMORIAL/ROYDVALE INTERSECTION – SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS  
 
  A report was submitted to the Board by Brian Boddy, Consultation Leader, Transport and City 

Streets Unit requesting the Board to support a proposal for traffic management and safety 
improvements at the Memorial Avenue/Roydvale Avenue Intersection.  As a decision from the 
Council was sought as a matter of urgency, the report was submitted to the Council meeting of 
5 October 2006. The Board decided to support the officer recommendations. 

 
 8.5 HARAKEKE CLUSTER KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
  Michelle Flanagan, Consultation Leader, Transport and City Streets Unit updated the 

Committee on the outcomes of the consultation process and the way forward with the street 
renewals in the cluster in view of changes to the kerb and channel renewal programme. 

 
 8.6 AVONHEAD PARK CHANGING PAVILION UPGRADE – CONSULTATION PLAN 
 
  Rod Whearty, Parks and Waterways Area Advocate provided an update and sought the 

Committee’s feedback on the plan for consultation.  Copies of the plan were circulated at the 
meeting. 

 


